
Town of Fremont 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Fremont Select Board and Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday 

December 28, 2023 at 7:15 pm in the Fremont Town Hall basement meeting room at 295 Main Street, 
pursuant to NH RSA 36-A:4 and 5 and RSA 675:7 concerning the gifting of property identified as Parcel 03-059 
to the Town for conservation purposes from the Joanna Pellerin Revocable Living Trust.  The parcel is 17.2 
acres, located on Beede Hill Road and is a connector to the Oak Ridge Town Forest.    

The Town plans to grant a conservation easement to the NH Forest Society.  The Hearing will also 
review and consider acceptance of grant monies in the amount of $19,649 from the Great Bay Resource 
Protection Partnership, Land Protection Transaction Grant Program to be used for transaction expenses 
associated with the acquisition of Map 03-059 and conservation easements on parcels 03-059, 04-066, 04-
066.001, 04-018, 04-017, and 02-151.001.  

You can watch from home on FCTV; or Vimeo or attend in person.  Written comments may be 
submitted to the Select Board by mail, electronically to hcarlson@fremont.nh.gov or dropped off in the Town 
Hall drop box for the Board no later than 4:00 pm on the date of the hearing.  
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